
Dear Mr.Press 

Your comments have been received and will be placed into the case file for the commission's consideration 
as it deliberates in this matter. For your reference, the case number in this matter is 2007-00134. Please 
reference this number in any future correspondence with the PSC. 
Thank you for your interest. 

4ndrew Ma%yku-vycZv 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(502) 564-3940 x 208 

~ ~ jy l  I x Y Y/I I*  -*^- ~ Y _ Y X Z "  * _  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2007 3:22 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: water for central kentucky 

From: len press[SMTP: E-MAIL ADDRESS REDACTED] 
Sent: Monday, December 03,2007 3:21:55 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: water for central kentucky 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Members and Staff of PSC: 

It seems to us that KAW can best serve the public by connecting to the Ohio now rather 
than in two stages. The LWC solution offers a better financial outcome - less capital cost 
and certainly no higher wholesale and retail water rate - than the Pool 3 solution - touted ( 
at shareholder expense!!!???) by KAW, in an expensive brochure and mailing, as the 
Central Kentucky Solution. 

We all know what KAW is about: it's about maximizing sharevalue short range so that it 
can get out from under with as little loss as possible, and maybe even a profit, as soon as 
possible, unloading to another megacorporation that will, perforce, milk the operation to 
recapture its cost and resell at a profit. 

There has to be a better way but I understand the PSC cannot deal with that possibility 
even if you all wanted to. What a shame. 

Thank you in any case for your best efforts to protect the public in this matter. 

Len Press 


